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METROPOLITAN GO\"'ERI\'MEI‘V‘T OF NASHVE,LE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

JOHN COOPER
MAYOR » 4 7508. 5™ STREET
| AW | NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37206
Memorandum
To: Lucy Kempf, Planning Department

From: Bonnie Crumby, Public Works
Date: January 7, 2022

REF: Two Rivers Lane proposed naming
Map 84 / District 15

The Metro Parks Department has requested that the private roadway that runs from Two Rivers
Pkwy to McGavock Pk, between Two Rivers Golf Course and McGavock High School be officially
named “Two Rivers Lane” through the Mandatory Referral process.

If this private roadway is named, addresses may be assigned to this private street name. The
proposed naming would assist citizens and others, especially Emergency Services, in locating
buildings along this roadway which currently have McGavock Pk or Two Rivers Pkwy addresses.

Included is a portion of the Property Map showing the location of this private roadway requested
to be named.

Please process this request. Let me know if you have any questions regarding the proposed street
naming.

cc: Jeff Syracuse, 15% District Council Member
Michelle Hollingsworth, Planning Department
Lisa Milligan, Planning Department
Shawn Shepard, Planning Department
Brad Freeze, Nashville Department of Transportation Chief Engineer
Billy Fields, Nashville Department of Transportation
Tim Netsch, Metro Parks Department
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